
 

For Local 8 Members at Crisis Connections 
January 12, 2023 

   

Tentative Agreement Reached! 

 
We are excited to announce we have tentatively agreed to a full Union Contract today 
that we've spent two years working toward!  We believe this agreement will improve 
working conditions and compensation while increasing consistency, transparency, and 
accountability.  Our Bargaining Team recommends a "YES" vote.  
 
The next step is for all Union employees at Crisis Connections to vote to accept or 
reject this Tentative Agreement.  We will share more details about what all is in the 
Contract soon, as well as a schedule for voting and meetings.  Stay tuned! 
 
Much appreciation to our Union Bargaining Team: 
Holly Barton, Sonia Brown, Carol DeSalles, Carly Howard, SK Lewis, Darby Robertson, Jo 
Siesto, Sarah Welch, Valarie Peaphon, and Tara Powell 
 
 
Contact your Union Rep, Tara Powell, with any questions or 
concerns at Tara@opeiu8.org.  
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